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15 August 2017  

 
Our Ref: FOI 2017/252 – F0877432 

 

Dear Ms Freckmann, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Request for Information 
 

Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 10 August 2017 timed 
16:45 hours.  The University has reviewed your request, however we require further 
information in order to identify and locate the requested information.   
 

Your request: 
 
“Counselling and Mental Health Services for University Students 
 
1. The total number of students that accessed University counselling and mental health 
services in the last eight academic years (please present in a table showing figures for each 
academic year and breakdown by category (e.g. anxiety, bereavement loss, stress-related 
etc...)) 
 
A) How many were: 
i) First year students 
ii) Second year students 
iii) Third year students 
iv) Fourth year students 
 
B)How many were male?  
C)How many were female? 
 
2. What was the average wait time for a student applying to see a counsellor, to seeing a 
counsellor? 
 
3. How many students are currently on the waiting list to see University counselling and 
mental health services? 
 
4. How many counsellors were employed in the University counselling and mental health 
services in the last eight academic years?” 
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Please provide clarification of whether you require data for undergraduate students 
only or both undergraduate and postgraduate students. 

 
Until we receive clarification, the University will consider this information request to be 
suspended. The 20 working days to respond will begin when we receive your clarification.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office 


